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IMF Names New Head of its Administration Department 

Michel Camdessus, the Managing Director of the International Monetary Fund (IMF) 
has appointed K. Burke Dillon as Director of the IMP’s Administration Department, 
effective February 1, 1995. Ms. Dillon, a national of the United States, succeeds 

* Graeme Rea who is retiring from the IMF. 

Ms. Dillon, 49, joined the IMF in 1973 as an economist, and has held a number of 
positions in the African and former Exchange and Trade Relations Departments. Since 
1993, she has been Chief Economist at the IMF’s Resident Representative Office in 
Moscow. In 1979 and 1980 Ms. Dillon served as Senior Staff Economist for Money, 
Finance, and Mousing at the U.S. President’s Council of Economic Advisers. Before 
joining the IMF, she was a Ford Foundation Africa Fellow at the Institute for Development 
Studies, University of Nairobi. Ms. Dillon holds degrees in economics from Northwestern 
University, the London School of Economics, and Yale University. 

* A typographical error was corrected, 
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